
 

 

 
8th September 2020  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,   
  
We are pleased to be able to offer breakfast club provision to our students this 
year.  Breakfast club will run from 08:00 every morning until 08:45 for Year 7, 8 and 9 
and until 09:00 for Year 10, 11 and 6th form.   
 

To access the breakfast club all students attending must come through the main entrance 
before 08:30 and through their own-zoned entrance after 08:30.   
 

For the safety of our students and to follow government guidelines only students who have 
pre- registered using the Office 365 form will be allowed into the breakfast club.  
Breakfast club registration   
 
Students who arrive without registering will unfortunately not be allowed to enter and will 
be contacted to register a future place.    
 
Students will remain in their year group zones during the breakfast club and will not be able 
to leave until the beginning of their first period/pastoral session.   
 
A breakfast of toast, cereal and a drink is available to all free school meals students for 
free.   
 
If you require further information regarding the process of applying for Free school meals, 
please follow this link: Free school meal criteria information  
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the school via the email address below:  
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

Mr D McCarthy   
Assistant Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=TbErtaBC_Uiw-mLsdLmz8RovsNLnIrlPrql1o6nXcTRUODRZWVZGV0pMTjk4WE9PR0UzUEE3M0hPRy4u
http://fluencycontent2-schoolwebsite.netdna-ssl.com/FileCluster/DormersWellsHigh/MainFolder/Georgia/2019-2020/FSM/FSM-Advice.docx

